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ATC SEEKS TO FILL 19 PAID STUDENT INTERN POSITIONS  

San Bernardino, CA — Auditor-Controller/Treasurer/Tax Collector (ATC) Ensen Mason is 

looking for dedicated student interns interested in learning more about careers with ATC through 

paid internship opportunities as he kicks off the 2022 ATC Intern Program by expanding the 

number of positions open for recruitment and increasing the length of employment for each intern 

up to one year. 

“Hiring interns is a win-win situation for our Department and the students selected.  We get 

talented and motivated college students, and they receive high-quality professional training while 

getting paid to launch their careers.  I’m excited to grow the program this year and give more 

college students an opportunity to excel here at the financial foundation of San Bernardino County 

government,” stated Mason. 

ATC’s Intern Program is intended to create a relationship and growth opportunity for collegiate 

students in our region.  The one-year Intern Program is set to begin on June 20.  This program 

will enhance ATC’s ability to accomplish strategic goals, recruit top talent, and build strong 

relations within the community. Recruitment has been expanded to additional universities this 

year, including University of Redlands; California State University, San Bernardino; University of 

California, Riverside; California State Polytechnic University, Pomona; California State University, 

Fullerton; California Baptist University; University of La Verne; and Azusa Pacific University.    

Students selected will get hands-on experience in accounting, finance, or information technology.  

Even better, interns will also be paid $17 per hour and can work up to 29 hours per week.  To 

qualify, students must be a senior or recent four-year college graduate with at least 15 quarter 

units or 10 semester units completed in accounting, finance, or information technology.  Students 

that would like to apply for this year’s program must send a cover letter, resume, and transcripts 

to Employment@SBCountyATC.gov.  The last day to apply is March 18.  

ATC is located at 268 W. Hospitality Lane in San Bernardino. Business hours are 8 AM to 5 PM, 

Monday through Friday. Please visit www.SBCounty.gov/ATC and follow us on social media, 

@SanBernardinoCountyATC, for the most up-to-date information. 
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